The Stanley County School District, #57-1, Board of Education met in a special strategic planning
session October 22, 2014 at 5:30 P.M., in the Meeting Room at the Fort Pierre Fire Hall with Tina
Titze, Gary Johnson, Sarah Carter, Shaun Leafgreen and Darla Tibbs present. Others in attendance
were Superintendent Dan Martin and Business Manager Kim Fischer. Visitors were Michelle
Glodt, Rick Cronin, Tom O’Boyle and Nicole Prince.

President Titze called the meeting to order at 5:45 P.M.

President Titze led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Johnson moved, seconded by Tibbs, to adopt the agenda as presented. All voted aye.
Presentations for goals were made by Michelle Glodt pertaining to the elementary school, Tom
O’Boyle pertaining to the middle school/high school, Nicole Prince pertaining to food service and
Rick Cronin pertaining to maintenance.

Discussion was held on short term, intermediate and long term goals for the district overall. These
goals were brought forth by the superintendent and board members. They will be developed for

approval at an upcoming board meeting.

Johnson moved, seconded by Carter, to adjourn at 8:42 P.M. All voted aye
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